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One of the best things about Oregon democracy is voting by mail. Having the time to 

thoughtfully consider the candidates and measures in the quiet of my home is an 

amazing thing. Not everyone has the flexibility to be able to vote in person on a single 

day. The ballots are often quite lengthy and in person would be time consuming and 

difficult to keep track of your choices. Voter fraud running rampant is a scare thrown 

around but the evidence is just not there. Keep the ability for Oregonians to vote from 

home! 


